
 

Hello Blue and Sapphire Class!  

Week 14 (Week 7 of Term 6) 

Hello everyone!  

Well, we’ve finally made it - it’s the last week of our time together in 

Year 1! 

School will finish for everyone on Friday 17th July, so the expectation is that you 

continue with your remote learning until then. However, we do encourage you to keep 

up with practising your number work and well as phonics and reading over the summer 

holidays in preparation for Year 2. Remember, the more you practise the easier the 

transition into Year 2 will be.  

Everyone is doing well accessing the online work- so keep going and don’t forget to                             

share your work on our class padlet.  

Don’t forget that instead of daily Topic lessons, we are now sharing a list of                             

different topic-related home learning projects for the term for your child to choose                         

from. Please refer to the separate document for this. 

Remember to always check our school website regular for any news and updates with                           

regards to returning to school. 

Virtual Sports Day! 

Mr Monerville and the school have designed a ‘Vitual Sports Day’ for all our children 

to take part in as you didn’t get to have a Sports Day at school. There are lots of 

physical activities for you to do at home with your family and a pallet link for you to 

share what you have done with the rest of the school.  

You can find the link on our school remote learning page or you can click 

on the picture below and it will take you straight to the page on the 

website. 

 



 

 

The BBC are also doing a virtual sports week on the BBC Bitesize website that 

you can join in with :  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/53276527 

 

 

Don’t forget: 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 

The Summer Reading Challenge’s Silly Squad will celebrate funny books, happiness and 

laughter.  The books are available to access remotely and runs until September. For 

more information click on the following link image: 

 

Lambeth Country Fair 

Like most events this year, the Lambeth Country Fair will not be going ahead as usual, 

but it will be taking place virtually on the weekend of 18th and 19th July. Follow the 

link below to get involved! 

 

 

 

https://www.crownlane.lambeth.sch.uk/_site/data/files/curriculum/C7475693F7854F75E317636E1CFE7D4E.pdf
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/53276527
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://lambethcountryshow.co.uk/


We want to take this opportunity to wish you a wonderful summer holiday 

and remember that we will check our class padlet every now again over 

the sumer if you want to continue to share with us and the rest of the 

class what you have been up to.  

And remember that even though you are all movin on to Year 2, we will 

both still be in Year 1 and across the corridor from you! 

 

Miss Bell and Miss Caneda  

 

 


